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TSUMKWE DIAMOND EXPLORATION, NAMIBIA   
FURTHER FRESH KIMBERLITIC INDICATOR MINERALS RECOVERED FROM 
DRILLING - (Listing Rule 3.1) 
 
 
 
The Company is pleased to announce that over the weekend, 23-25 April 2005, it 
received high garnet count results from RAB Drill Holes Nam 673 and Nam 674.   
 
Nam 673 returned 17 kimberlitic pyrope garnets and Nam 674, which was drilled 
500 metres to the south east of Nam 673, returned 18 kimberlitic pyrope garnets, 3 
of which are very fresh Class 4 pyrope garnets. The freshness of these garnets 
indicates that they have only travelled a short distance from their kimberlite 
source 
 
NAM 673 and NAM 674 were drilled some 25 kms to the east of Drill Holes Nam 655, 
Nam 657 and Nam 669 (the results of which were announced to the market on 31 
March, 18 and 21 April 2005 respectively).  The distance between these two separate 
sets of results indicates that they have been sourced from two separate kimberlites. 
 
Drilling is currently being conducted around Nam 669. 
 
 
 
 
 

Martin Spence, BSc., M.Aus.I.M.M. 
Exploration Director 
 
All information in this report pertaining to exploration results, together with any related assessments and 
interpretations, has been approved for release by Mr. M Spence, BSc., M.Aus.I.M.M., a qualified geologist and full time 
employee of the Company, with more than five years experience in the field being reported on. 


